Lee, Chris

From: Bruce Krawisz <Linco64@outlook.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 8:40 AM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Climate Equity Plan

Dear sir or madam,

Please support the Milwaukee Climate Equity Plan. Climate change will probably is rapidly becoming the
biggest health problem of this century. The recent smogpocolypse over the eastern and central United States
illustrates the terrible health impacts of climate destabilization.

Sincerely,

Bruce Krawisz, MD
Marshfield, Wisconsin

Earth is our island.



